
April 4, 2005
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on April 4, 2005, at 7:30 p.m.
The call to order by Mayor Weldon was followed by the flag salute. Councilmembers
present were Warren, Marbut, Smith, and Mason. Councilmember Stewart was absent.
There were visitors present.

There was a motion by Smith, seconded by Marbut to approve the minutes of the
March 21, 2005 meeting. Motion Carried.

There was no citizen communication.

Old Business:

There was a discussion on the conditional use permit for 505 E. Jones Street.
There was a motion by Warren, seconded by Smith to renew the conditional use permit
with its existing parameters for two years, provided that Pete Roberts installs a privacy
fence along the west side of the property within one year. Motion Carried.

The Mayor reminded the Town Council of the law enforcement public forum at
7:30 p.m. on Monday, April 11, 2005. The public forum will be held at the Yacolt
Primary School gym.

New Business:

There was a discussion on the placement of a construction job site trailer at the
ball field complex. There was a motion by Mason, seconded by Marbut to allow North
Clark Little League to place a construction job site trailer at the ball field complex,
provided NCLL coordinates placement of the trailer with the Public Works Supervisor.
Motion Carried.

Mayor Weldon informed the Council that he would be writing a second letter to
confirm that Yacolt wishes to be included in the C-TRAN Public Transportation
Boundary Area (PTBA). The Mayor reminded the Council of spring clean up on
Saturday, April 9, 2005 from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.



There was a motion by Mason, seconded by Warren to approve warrants #9736
through #9761 as follows: Current Expense - $6,419.90; Fire Department - $915.69; City
Street - $5,383.43; Cemetery - $189.44; and Stormwater - $759.47. Motion Carried.

Mayor Weldon declared the meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.


